
 

Maryland General Assembly, 

 

I am writing to urge you strongly to oppose bill 1171. The protections we’ve had in place for underage 

children are greatly in jeopardy by this legislation. Rights of parents are being usurped. Children should 

not be allowed to make decisions that affect their bodies at an immature age. This will have lifelong 

unchangeable effects. PLEASE do not pass this! 

 

Thanks, 

 

Rita Firkus 


